
Loch Lomond & The Trossachs National Park Authority 
Proposed Loch Lomond Byelaws 2023 
 
Notice is hereby given that Loch Lomond & The Trossachs National Park Authority 
intend to apply to Scottish Government Ministers for confirmation of revised byelaws 
relating to Loch Lomond. 
 
The Loch Lomond Byelaws cover the waters of Loch Lomond and its tributaries, 
distributaries and navigable rivers, as well as the shoreline, banks and islands of 
Loch Lomond. These byelaws assist in the management of activity on Loch Lomond, 
seeking to ensure that the Loch can be enjoyed safely and responsibly. 
 
Loch users and interested parties can view the proposed byelaws at the following 
locations between 16th March – 8th June 2023: 

• Online: www.lochlomond-trossachs.org/byelawreview 

• In person:  
o National Park HQ, Carrochan Road, Balloch, G83 8EG 
o Duncan Mills Memorial Slipway, Balloch, Pier Road, Balloch, G83 8QX 

 
During this time, any concerns or representations about the proposed byelaws can 
be sent to Scottish Government: 

• By email: nationalparks@gov.scot quoting ‘Byelaw Objections’ in the subject.  

• In writing:  
FAO: Byelaw Objections  
Scottish Government  
Future Environment Division  
Victoria Quay, Area 3H South  
Edinburgh  
EH6 6QQ   

 
The proposed byelaws will then be formally submitted to Scottish Government 
Ministers for their confirmation. 
 
Information on the review of the Loch Lomond Byelaws and statutory documents 
associated can be found at www.lochlomond-trossachs.org/byelawreview   
 
If you require any of the byelaw review materials in other formats, please contact us 
at lochlomondbyelaws@lochlomond-trossachs.org  
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